GHANA PERMANENT MISSION
GENEVA

SC/GE/UN.31

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Ghana to the United Nations Office and Other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the United Nations Office of the
High Commissioner for Human Rights and, has the honour to refer to its Note of even reference
dated 7 October 2014.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Ghana to the United Nations Office and Other
International Organizations in Geneva further has the honour to inform that Ms. Louisa Alomatu
has been substituted by Mrs. Emma Henewa Mensah, who is also from the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs, Ghana, and is in Geneva as part of the delegation of Ghana attending the Fifty-ninth
session of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW) for the
Interactive Dialogue with States Parties scheduled for 20 October — 7 November 2014.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Ghana to the United Nations Office and Other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United
Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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